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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: sharon kaur 
Sent: 2025/03/11 3:37 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Public meeting sign up

Hello Gagandeep 
 I give permission to post the statement below.  

 
Sharon  

 
  

  
 
Statement:  
There is no purpose of this community needing another plaza. We have a plaza on mcvean and mayfield 
road and mcvean and castlemore road. This will bring more traffic to this intersection. This will cause 
unnecessary congestion and more crashes than usual. This will have a negative impact on the 
neighbourhood residential properties. A plaza on to be built on this intersection will be obstructing the 
view. I personally bought this house for the view.  
 
Thank you  
 
 
On Thu, Mar 6, 2025 at 3:27 PM Jaswal, Gagandeep <Gagandeep.Jaswal@brampton.ca> wrote: 

Hi Sharon, 

  

Thank you for your email. Further to our phone conversation, you have been registered for the 
following item on the March 17 Planning meeting agenda: 

  

Item 6.5 - File: OZS-2024-0068 - Public Meeting       

  

You have indicated that you would like to submit written comments. Please submit your comments 
to me by no later than 4:30 p.m. Tuesday March 11, 2025 for inclusion in the revised agenda. 
Please also include authorization to publish (as mentioned, your email, phone number, and home 
address will be redacted).  


